
Sunday Notes 
January 3, 2021 

 

RESTORE: now for tomorrow trusting God and each other 
 
Sunday Worship – As we continue to meet in the Sanctuary, we will observe all 
recommended health and safety protocols such as masks and social distancing.  
While it is difficult, please refrain from physical contact while at church to 
maintain the good health of you and your neighbors.  In the event we have too 
many people in attendance to adhere to social distancing protocols, we will add 
seating in the Narthex and balcony. 
 

 
Communion Opportunity - for STL members unable to attend worship during the 
COVID pandemic, we will continue the Parking Lot Distribution as we did last Sunday. 
I will be in the South parking lot at 11:00 am on the Second Sunday of the month 
until otherwise noted. In case of weather issues we will try to meet on the third 
Sunday. Notice will be posted in the St. Lukes Montgomery Facebook group page and 
during the online worship service. 
 
 

Wednesday Worship - Mid-week Wednesday service will return on January 6 for an 
Epiphany Evening of Prayer. 

 

 
Thank-you - Let me personally thank you for your support of St. Lukes' this past year 
and your forgiveness and patience with me as your Pastor. No one is ever prepared 
for a Black Swan event. You have held strong while hard decisions were made and 
carried on with great trust and faith in the Lord's leadership. Together we will rise 
from the sorrows of 2020 and begin a new future as God's people serving Boulder 
Hill. Blessings on your New Year. Pastor. 
 

 
LWML – Lutheran Women’s Missionary League will have their next meeting in the 
FLC on January 9 (instead of January 2) at 9:00 am I the Family Life Center.  The 
group is open to all St. Luke’s women.  The meetings are usually held on the first 
Saturday of each month and last about 2 hours.  The group will be practicing 



social distancing, wearing masks and each woman will need to bring her own 
beverage and snack if she desires.  Please enter through the FLC door. 
 

 
Connecting – If your group or ministry is resuming public gathering, send your 
info to Chris Hansen at churchoffice@stlcfamily.org  by Thursday and she will 
include it in the Friday issue of Sunday Notes. 
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